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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Corey Adams, City Clerk 
   
FROM: Karen Slaton-Dixon, Finance Director KSD  
 
DATE: April 23, 2023 
 
SUBJECT:  Single Use Plastics Ordinance 
 
CONCLUSION 
No direct funds are being requested nor have any direct funds been allocated in the 
FY23 budget to cover any known expenses.  
 
BACKGROUND  
 
The city desires an ordinance (repealing and replacing ORD2019-027) to amend Title 
14, Environment, Chapter 12, single-use plastics regulations of the City of South Fulton, 
Code of Ordinances, for the purpose of banning single-use plastics in the City of South 
Fulton. 
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT  
 
The ordinance as written currently would not have a financial impact on the FY23 
budget.  
 
 
 
 

 


